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Dear Colleague
 
The Finance Committee of the National Assembly for Wales is seeking information to 
inform its inquiry onconsideration of proposals to amend the Public Audit (Wales) Act 
2013.
 
More information on the inquiry, including the terms of reference and how to respond 
is included in theconsultation letter (PDF, 118KB).
 
The consultation closes on 3 May 2019.
 

  Twitter
 
The Finance Committee will be promoting the consultation through its Twitter 
account, @SeneddFinance. To assist its work, we would be grateful if you could tweet 
the following, or re-tweet Committee’s tweets:
 
What are your views in relation to the consideration of proposals to amend the Public 
Audit (Wales) Act 2013? Let @SeneddFinance know.
 
Kind regards
 

Alex Hadley

http://www.twitter.com/seneddfinance
http://senedd.assembly.wales/documents/s86322/Consultation%20letter.pdf
http://senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=22432
http://senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=22432
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